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Date:9 September 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Covid-19 Survey: Eileen Howat, Chief Executive 

 

Eileen Howat, the Chief Executive of South Ayrshire Council has asked that we contact parents to 

seek their views on the Covid-19 pandemic. 

 

The following link https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/T6LX2TX takes you to the Covid-19 survey 

which is aimed at our communities.  

 

The Council want to hear about: their experience during the Covid pandemic/lockdown; its impact 

on them and their community; their thoughts on how the Council can plan services as we move 

through the stages of recovery; and their concerns about the future.  

 

The QR code can be used to access the survey. 

 

 
 

 

Please take some time to share your views on how our local authority were able to support during 

this time. The survey will close at midnight on 30 September 2020. Thank you for your support and 

taking the time to complete this. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

TS Stevens 

 

T S Stevens 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/T6LX2TX

